
On January 22nd and 24th…. 

In honor of School Choice Week, all Homelink students will be 

permitted to wear their pajamas to class!  

         We’ll have yellow scarves to give out again too! 

                  AND 
In honor of our fundraising efforts, we will be selling 

ice cream bars and sandwiches all day long for $1.00! 

 

+ 

What’s happening at Homelink? 


